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We welcome all families, organisations (who are 

involved in the disability sector) and schools to attend 

our annual North Auckland discussion meeting -  We 

want to hear, share, learn how to work better together 

This collaboration meeting originally evolved from 
meetings held in 2017-2021 for families, schools and 
providers.  This collaborative project began with a repeated 
question from many parents— ‘why aren't organisations 
working better with us?’  This collaboration opportunity 
was created so everyone can connect, understand and 
become aware of what is available for all.  The meeting will 
provide the opportunity for parents, schools and providers 
so they can all be in the “same room” together to network 
and inform each other.  Even if you didn't attend any of the 
previous please come along – you are very welcome - as we 
want to capture the voice of as many people as possible.  If 
you cannot attend please send someone who can share 
your message and story.  

Any enquiries can be directed to  
Marian 027 270 4668  

RSVP to:  

robyn@realworldliving.co.nz   

Zoom: 865 4324 3478  Passcode: 925302 

Tuesday 30th August 2022 (10am-12pm) 
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